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MEMBERS PRESENT VIA TEAMS & 
CONFERENCE CALL - Roll call attendence taken 
      
George C. Smith, Sr., M.D., Chairman (CC)            
Craig H. Christopher, M.D., Vice Chairman   
James H. Walburn, M.D. 
Jorge A. Alsip, M.D. (CC) 
Pamela Varner, M.D. 
Gary Hill, D.O. (CC) 
Paul M. Nagrodzki, M.D. 
L. Daniel Morris, Esq.  
 
OTHERS PRESENT 
Karen H. Silas, MLC (Recording Secretary)  
Wallace D. Mills, MLC Legal Counsel 
William Perkins, BME Executive Director 
Matt Hart, BME Special Assistant 
Chris Hart, Technology 
 
 Call to Order 4:02 p.m. 
 
   
 
MEETING SUMMARY 
 
 This emergency meeting of the Alabama Medical Licensure Commission was called for the 

purpose of considering the adoption of proposed Emergency Rule 545-X-2-.08-1ER Emergency 

License. This emergency rule will allow the Commission to issue temporary emergency licenses 

to qualified physicians who wish to provide inpatient medical care in Alabama by request of a 

general acute care, critical access or specialized hospital. After discussion the Commission voted 

to adopt the rule as presented for emergency filing. Meeting adjourned at 4:28 p.m.  


